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Welcome Back! 
The 2019-2020 school year is going to 
bring lots of excitement to the art room! 
With the addition of new equipment, 
students are going to learn about 
printmaking and how we build, fire, and 
glaze ceramics. With these new tools, 
students will have the opportunity 
create projects that would otherwise be 
impossible.  

Students will continue to add to their 
art vocabulary bank, investigate new 
techniques and materials, and even 
dabble in a little old school photography 
from 1842. Exciting things are 
happening in the art room. I can’t wait 
to share and explore these new ideas 
with your child! 

Sincerely, 

Miss Adams

Reminders 
Make sure your child has an 
art shirt. It helps keeps the 
mess off their clothes. 

Students will keep their 
artwork in a portfolio at 
school. At the end of year, 
students will be bringing 
their artwork home. Our 
page will be updated with 
student work on a regular 
basis so be sure to check it 
out!  

Encourage your child to 
create, make mistakes and 
learn from them, and to 
have fun! Art is a process 
and we often have to work 
and rework until we get it 
right. When we do get it 
right, the reward is pretty 
great! 

Ask them about their 
creations. Having them talk 
about their work 
strengthens their 
communication skills. It 
also helps them with their 
art vocabulary. 

Upcoming Dates 
September 2: Labor Day - No School 
October 10: Parent/Teacher Conferences 
October 11 & 14 - No School 
October 25 - End of First Nine-Weeks


